
Devlin, Lotte

From: Dolder, Rolf P
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2008 8:32 AM
To: Earley, Jr., Jimmy E.; Adams, Marcia S; Devlin, Lotte
Subject: 1 Believe

As of 8:30am there are 450 applicants. That means we probably surpassed that number but stopped taking initial 
applicants at 450. rd

Dottier
IT Director
South Carolina Department of Motor Vehicles
Office Phone: 803.896.0579

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged SCDMV 
material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other 
than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any computer.
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